
Notice of Intent to Participate 

 With NASPO Value Point and the State of Washington 

 To Award a Participating Addendum(s) for Police Radar / Lidar Equipment 

 

The State of Oklahoma, Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES), Central 
Purchasing, is providing Public Notice of its possible intent to participate with and to enter into 
one or more Participating Addenda under certain Master Price Agreements(s) awarded by the 
State of Washington for its benefit and the benefit of the member states of the National 
Association of State Procurement Officials (NASPO) ValuePoint. 

This Notice is provided to allow all Oklahoma suppliers interested in this opportunity the chance 
to participate in the pending solicitation process.   

A Request for Information has been posted with a deadline to respond of May 12, 2023. 

 

All comments relating to this State of Oklahoma Notice should be directed to: 

 

Lisa Bradley, CPO II 

SW Contracting Officer 

OMES Central Purchasing 

405-522-4480 

Lisa.bradley@omes.ok.gov  

mailto:Lisa.bradley@omes.ok.gov

